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Question From 
 

Response  Officer 

T Webber, Rayleigh 
 
How often is the footpath between 
Daws Heath Road and Nursery Close 
cleaned or at least kept free from litter 
and graffiti? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
The contract requires that this is cleaned on an ‘as needed’ 
arrangement to the standard of the Environmental Protection Act. 
 
This means that the contractor monitors the footpath and arranges 
clearance as soon as required.  This footpath is also monitored by 
an RDC Contract Monitoring Officer.  Graffiti removal is also 
organised when needed; a removal has been arranged for the 
week commencing 26 January 2009. 

 
 
R Evans, 
Rochford District 
Council 
Tel:  01702 318044 

 
Please note: written responses have been provided to questions received up to seven working days prior to the meeting. 


